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I think the language of the exemption is vague.  “All dry cleaning equipment” could
possibly include a lot of equipment that is only tangentially related to dry cleaning.
It would be helpful to have a more specific description of “dry cleaning equipment”.  You
may wish to consult Rick Olin at the Fiscal Bureau for help with this.

Joseph Kreye
Legislative Attorney
266–2263


